
Umbrella Group Conscience Minutes  


Date:  May 31st 

Group members present    Ruth, Gilda, Phyla, Linda, Jonathan, Mark
 

Others present -    Dave, Trix,  Jacqueline 
 

 
Secretary:   Gilda
April minutes accepted as read

Group Service Representative (GSR): Phyla

 

Any decisions made by Group Conscience:
 The Tuesday format will be changed to read “You can share after each portion”  instead of “You can share multiple times”
  Motion was passed unanimously to NOT create a Designated Greeter position.
  The Group Conscience meeting from now on will be held on the last Thursday of the month.
  Motion passed unanimously  to become a member of an Official AA Service Structure Intergroup
   a.  Research will be done by members, to identify which Intergroup options are available, especially whether or not there is a cyber intergroup, and where our 7th Tradition donations would go upon joining each optional intergroup.

Any issues deferred to next Group Conscience Meeting:
Discussion about the information gathered regarding Intergroup options
 


Next GC:  June 30th

